
 
   
 
 
 
 
Academic Year 2023/24                      28/06/2024 
 

 
If you think a child maybe the victim of abuse or neglect, contact 01522 782111. Lincolnshire’s Children’s Services Customer Service Centre to 
reporting concern.                   It’s everyone’s responsibility. 

 

Y6 Leavers  
 

Wow, what can we say! 
The week started off with two amazing 
performances of Aladdin and all those 

who attended will tell you how fabulous it 
was. Every child shining and some so 
confident out of their normal comfort 

zone. Well done to all of Y6 and Mr Cook 
for such a professional performance. 

 
Then onto Kingswood, which is more than 

just a school trip. The children showed 
true friendship towards one another, 

supported each other to face their fears 
and overcome them, demonstrated 

courage and most importantly had fun! 
The memories will stay with them forever. 
 

 
******************************************** 

 
New Reception Children 

 
This week we have welcomed our new 
reception children that are due to start 

school in September. They have all 
visited for a morning session and have 

their second visit next week. Our children 
were all very welcoming and have really 
helped show them what ‘big’ school is all 

about – lots of smiley faces. 
 

******************************************** 
Mrs Strellis 

 
Next week we welcome back Mrs Strellis 

following her maternity leave; we are 
really looking forward to having her back. 
Good news, Mrs McGlynn is staying as 

well! She will finish the year with our 
current Reception class and then teach in 

Reception, Y1 and Y6 next academic 
year. 

 
 

SUNDAY 8th SEPTEMBER 2024 
 

UPTON & KEXBY HORTICULTURAL 
SHOW - 60th Anniversary 

 
There are lots of classes for the children 
to enter (some for the adults too!) and we 

would like to see Frances Olive 
Anderson’s children involved. 

 
During transition, each class will write out 

a poem in their best handwriting and 
decorate the border.  

School will submit these entries. 
 

Other classes to enter are as follows: 
 

Age five years and under: 
Collage of a face using a paper plate 

Colour the pre-printed picture 
Playdoh ‘my favourite meal’ on a plate’. 

You’ve made it, Let’s see it. 
 

Six to Eight years: 
Make a bug hotel in a plant pot. 
Four chocolate crispie cakes. 
You’ve made it, Let’s see it 

 
Nine to eleven years: 

My favourite cake 
A decorated stone – paint or felt tips. 

You’ve made it, let’s see it. 
 

For more information, please visit their 
Facebook page Upton & Kexby 

Horticultural Show Society  
 
********************************************* 

 
Tully Cup 

 
This term we will be choosing pupils who 

have shown that they are: 
‘Being the best they can be.’ 

 
21.06.24 

Tommy – Y5 
Millie – Y2 

 
28.06.24 

Freya – Y4 
Faith – Y1 

 
 

 

Reminder: Summer Fair   
 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Date Event 

Tuesday 2nd July Y5 Trip – Lincoln 
Cathedral  

Wednesday 3rd 
July 

Y1 Trip - Wild in the 
Woods  

 
School Council 
members visit 

Council Chambers 

Wednesday 10th 
July 

Football 
Tournament - after 

school 

Saturday 13th July Summer Fair 
11am-2pm 

Monday 15th July Reports sent home 

Tuesday 16th July Open afternoon 
(straight after 

school) 

 
Please be aware that ALL communication 

from school is done though 
ParentHub.You can also communicate 
with your class teacher via Seesaw, but 

please respect that they may not respond 
straight away, especially if this is after 

‘normal’ working hours. 
 

If you have any worries/concerns or 
positive feedback, please contact your 

class teacher. If it is urgent, please call in 
the office or email the office on 

office@olive-anderson.lincs.sch.uk  

mailto:office@olive-anderson.lincs.sch.uk

